
The National Safeguarding Team has commissioned the Social Care Institute for Excellence (SCIE) to help improve how the Church treats people

who have been abused or are at risk of harm.

It is seeking the views of people with first-hand experience to find out what a good response from the Church should look like. The results of

this survey will complement learning from an independent audit by SCIE of safeguarding arrangements in all 42 dioceses across England.

Take part in their independent, confidential survey.
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